Brox County Commission

NOTICE

TO: MEMBERS OF THE KNOX COUNTY COMMISSION
DEPARTMENTS, AGENCIES, AND NEWS MEDIA

DATE: NOVEMBER 9, 2023

PUBLIC MEETING TO DISCUSS PROPOSED NAME CHANGE:
BRICKYARD ROAD TO TUCKER BLAKELY ROAD

KNOX COUNTY ENGINEERING AND PUBLIC WORKS WILL HOST A PUBLIC
MEETING ON THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 16, 2023 FROM 5:30-6:30 P.M. AT POWELL
HIGH SCHOOL LIBRARY, 2136 W. EMORY ROAD, POWELL, TN 37849. SEVERAL
COMMISSIONERS MAY BE IN ATTENDANCE.

Knox County Mayor Glenn Jacobs and County Commissioner Rhonda Lee
propose to rename Brickyard Road, adjacent to Powell High School, (from W.
Emory Road to W. Beaver Creek Drive) to Tucker Blakely Road. Officer
Blakely was tragically killed in the line of duty on October 2, 2023 and was a
2012 graduate of Powell High School. Knox County would like to honor his
memory and ultimate sacrifice by renaming this segment of roadway in his
honor. You are invited to attend an informational meeting and provide input
on the proposal. Please call 865-839-3592 with any questions.



